

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/ Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education

1500 North Verdugo Road Glendale, CA 91208 Phone 818-240-1000 ex 6900

Dear EOPS Students,

Welcome back to Spring 2021!

Attached, please see our biannual EOPS Newsletter. It contains a lot of important information. Please read it thoroughly. You may also use the link below to open the Newsletter. In addition, you may access this and older EOPS newsletter issues through the EOPS Newsletter link on the EOPS Homepage.

NEW Spring 2021 EOPS Newsletter (PDF)

In this issue, you will find information about:

- EOPS program updates and important information
- Black history month
- GCC remote services
- EOPS student club
- Spring semester check-list for graduate and transfer students
- Time management
- Basic needs and resources

REMINDERS:

- Spring 2021 first counseling meeting deadline is March 19.
- **EOPS now schedules counseling appointments using <u>EOPS Appointment</u> <u>Request Form</u>. If you need to schedule an EOPS counseling appointment, please complete and submit this form. EOPS staff will email you back with your appointment confirmation, or further instructions.**

Please do not reply to this email. Replies to this message will not be monitored.

EOPS program related questions: Send your email to eopsdesk@glendale.edu, or leave a voicemail at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900.